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Because RES owns all aspects of our turnkey projects, we accept the risk of project success at a fixed price agreed 
upon upfront. From identifying and securing ideal project sites; completing all design, permitting, and 
implementation; and caring for our projects through 5, 10, or 20+ years of monitoring and maintenance, RES has 
developed powerful insights in restoration design and construction that substantially benefit our clients and the 
environment. 

 
 
 
 

In summary, our vertically-integrated approach, staff knowledge, and construction experience provide a uniquely 
beneficial course of action for the City of Harrisonburg toward a cost-effective, high-quality project incorporating 
the City’s vision for Blacks Run and its Bay TMDL requirements, via maximum ecological uplift and long-term 
sustainability.   

We sincerely appreciate the opportunity to provide the City with this PPEA submission. Thank you for your 
consideration and we look forward to working with you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jason Murnock, CPESC, CPSWQ 
Client Solutions Manager 
RES | res.us 
Direct: 540.905.4245 | Mobile: 571.264.3786 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




